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Elected Member Workshop 
13 September 2022 

 

Workshop commencing after the Council Meeting on 13 September 2022 in the 
Chamber, Civic Centre, 571 Montague Road, Modbury 
 
1. That pursuant to Section 90(2) of the Local Government Act 1999, the Service Reviews 

Committee orders that the public (except staff on duty) be excluded from the meeting to 
enable discussion on the Update on implementation of the new Organisation Structure. 

 
2. That the Service Reviews Committee is satisfied that pursuant to section 90(3)(a) of the 

Local Government Act 1999, the information be received, discussed or considered in 
relation to this item is: 
 information the disclosure of which would involve the unreasonable disclosure of 

information concerning the personal affairs of any person (living or dead); 
o on the basis that it concerns the personal affairs of employees of the Council, in 

that current and future positions may be discussed, which are potentially 
sensitive and personal details that should only be known to those who have 
participated in the discussion. 

 
3. In addition, the disclosure of this information would, on balance, be contrary to the public 

interest. The public interest in the public access to the meeting has been balanced against 
the public interest in the continued non-disclosure of the information. The benefit to the 
public at large resulting from withholding the information outweighs the benefit to it of 
disclosure of the information. The Council is satisfied that the principle that the meeting 
be conducted in a place open to the public has been outweighed in the circumstances on 
the basis that the information provided is potentially sensitive and personal that should 
only be  known to those who have participated in the discussion. 

 
 
Confidential - Update on implementation of the new Organisation Structure 
  
Facilitated by Mr Ryan McMahon, Chief Executive Officer 
 

* Please note that timeframes are approximate and subject to change 

 


